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Circular No. 22   Date:04/09/2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

We, the Mathematics Department of NIS, are excited to announce that our school will 
be organizing a Sudoku Celebration as part of our efforts to promote critical 
thinking and problem-solving skills among students. This event will be a fun and 
educational experience for all participants, encouraging them to challenge 
themselves and enjoy the art of puzzle-solving. 

Please find the details of the programs below: 
 

Event Details: 

 Date :   10/09/2024 
 Time:   07.45 to 8.35 
 Venue: Class Room 
 Participants: Students from Classes 2 to 10 

 

 Activities Include: 
o Sudoku Puzzles of varying difficulty levels 
o House wise competition for Grade 8 to 10. 

 
 
Warm regards, 
Dr. Saifudheen P 
Principal 


